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Thank you, Mr. President,

Lithuania welcomes the delegation of Norway and thanks it for its National Report.

We commend the Government of Norway for its consistent efforts to strengthen the promotion and protection of all human rights at home and globally. We welcome the reforms made since the last UPR cycle, including significant progress in ensuring the safety of children online and offline.

Lithuania would like to make the following recommendations:
-        One, Continue to develop and implement dedicated policies to ensure safe childhood in the digital space.
-        Two,  Enhance the mechanisms to prevent acts of hate speech directed against minority groups, including religious minorities.

We wish Norway all success in the current UPR.
I thank you.



